A heartfelt thank you to all our
customers for the confidence they
put in us every day by using public
transport. On behalf of the Board
and all STL employees, we wish

T Evmamem

you Happy Holidays!

The STL Board (from left to right): Vasilios
Karidogiannis, Aline Dib, Eric Morasse, Gilbert
Dumas, Jocelyne Frédéric-Gauthier, Michel Reeves
and Steve Bletas (absent from photo).

Weekends and Holidays

Children ride
for free

One adult with a valid STL pass* = free transit for
up to 5 children under the age of 11

*Including cash and credit card payment

Ligne360.com

New schedule starting January 7. Changes include:

- Route 404 West to be replaced by Route 26 West
(mornings only)

- Greater frequency on routes 26, 42 and 151:
to a maximum of every 30 minutes from
6amto7 pm

- Free of charge route 360 will henceforth pass
every 20 minutes Saturdays and Sundays

- Single fare will remain at $3,25 until July 2018
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Free bus rides on December 24 and 31
on the entire network

Have a safe and happy Holiday season!

u n stl.laval.gc.ca
Customer Contact Center: 450 688-6520

Société de transpor:
de | ava



